
 

 

 
         Date: 2 May 2025 
 

 

Dear Parent, 

  

If your child would like to submit an artwork for the ESF Art Exhibition, please be reminded to submit 
it to their class teacher before school ends on 6 May, 2025 (Tuesday). Only shortlisted art pieces will 
be displayed in the exhibition.  

  

Artwork Theme: Generations 

Children born from January 1, 2025 are members of the new ‘Generation Beta.’ They will inherit a 
world vastly different from that which we occupy.  

  

However, while each generation brings change, advancements and a new outlook, they are also 
building on that which has gone before them. The story of humanity has many chapters - and this is 
what we are looking to highlight this year. 

  

Generations will be a celebration of people. It can be the people we live with now who are so 
important to us and how we live. Or it can be the people who have gone before us and have done so 
much to shape our lives and the world around us. 

  

We can also look ahead to the people who will form our new Generation Beta. Who will they be? 
What will their world look like? What changes will they bring? 

  



 

 

This is an exhibition for us and about us. Generations. 

  

Points to note for submission 

1) We welcome submissions of drawings, paintings, collages, sculptures, pixel art, digital art, and 
photography that align with the theme of the art exhibition. 

  

2) Parent permission and consent should be granted for the student’s artwork image or video and 
any information about the artwork, including name, school year and school name, to be shown 
publicly. 

  

3) The artwork must be the student’s original work without infringing any intellectual property rights. 

  

4) Each submission confirms that they consent to the use of the personal data for this art exhibition, 
such use to be in accordance with ESF's Personal Data Handling Policy and its related Personal 
Information Collection Statements (“PICS”). A copy of the PICS can be found on the ESF website 
(https://www.esf.edu.hk/). 

  

5)  All images or videos and other information of artworks collected may be disclosed to third parties, 
including external service providers or website developers, for this art exhibition. 

  

6) If a submission does not meet the requirements outlined above, ESF will contact the school for a 
resubmission prior to the artwork's display in the exhibition. The ESF Centre reserves the right to 
remove any sensitive content or artwork that may violate the law. Please be considerate of others 
and mindful of the content depicted in your submissions. 

  

ESF Art Exhibition 2025 

 Art Exhibition Period: 19- 22 June 2025 (Grand Opening on 18 June - by invitation) 

 
Time: 10am – 7pm (Daily), 10am - 4pm (22 June) 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/www.esf.edu.hk?p=eyJzIjoiUWNDdzdSWm5EdWp2TVBIN1g3TVZPbkZVS2VrIiwidiI6MiwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoyLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwOlxcXC9cXFwvd3d3LmVzZi5lZHUuaGtcXFwvXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiMmU3MmE0OTg3MWFmNDZjYTkwYmI3ZGEwYzM5Zjc0NjRcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCI2ZDBjMDljNzJlMzZmYWEyYzNmZTY2NzlhNzcxYTA2Mjc4NjU1MDcyXCJdLFwibXNnX3RzXCI6MTc0NjE2ODcxMH0ifQ


 

 

 
Venue:  Exhibition Hall, 1/F, Low Block, Hong Kong City Hall (5 Edinburgh Place, Central, Hong Kong) 

Fee: Free admission, open to public 

  

Regards, 

Kowloon Junior School 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/www.google.com?p=eyJzIjoiM3g5RnJkQU5CR19XWnZqMndXMXdSLWwzbGtjIiwidiI6MiwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoyLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5nb29nbGUuY29tXFxcL21hcHNcXFwvc2VhcmNoXFxcLzUrRWRpbmJ1cmdoK1BsYWNlLCtDZW50cmFsLCtIb25nK0tvbmc_ZW50cnk9Z21haWwmc291cmNlPWdcIixcImlkXCI6XCIyZTcyYTQ5ODcxYWY0NmNhOTBiYjdkYTBjMzlmNzQ2NFwiLFwidXJsX2lkc1wiOltcIjNjNDdiNzA1N2M4ZWZiZThiMDcxZGQ2M2VkNjMzMmUzNjRhOTc1MDJcIl0sXCJtc2dfdHNcIjoxNzQ2MTY4NzEwfSJ9

